From: Boyer, David (DEP) <david.boyer@mass.gov>

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 2:11 PM

To: Langley, Lealdon (DEP); Coniaris, Catherine (DEP); Crocker, Karen (DEP)
Subject: FW: Holtec and Pilgrim nuclear power station

Attachments: Request for Historic PNPS Permits.pdf

Fyi.

David Boyer

MassDEP - NPDES Program
774-239-7060
David.Boyer@mass.gov

From: Boyer, David (DEP)

Sent: Friday, November 3, 2023 2:09 PM

To: J.Fleming@holtec.com; Benjamin Reynolds <B.Reynolds@holtec.com>
Subject: Holtec and Pilgrim nuclear power station

Ms. Fleming:

On behalf of MassDEP, | am sending the attached letter regarding additional information on the permit modification
application for Pilgrim nuclear power station.

A hardcopy will be mailed to your attention.
Thank you.

David Boyer

MassDEP - NPDES Program
774-239-7060
David.Boyer(@mass.gov




MassDEP Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Executive Office of Energy & Environmental Affairs

Department of Environmental Protection

100 Cambridge Street Suite 900 Boston, MA 02114 - 617-292-5500

Maura T. Healey Rebecca L. Tepper
Governor Secretary
Kimberley Driscoll Bonnie Heiple
Lieutenant Governor Commissioner

November 3, 2023

Jean Fleming

Vice President, Licensing, Regulatory Affairs, & PSA
Holtec Decommissioning International, LLC

KPS Technology Campus

1 Holtec Boulevard

Camden, NJ 08104

Re: Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station — Application to Modify a Massachusetts Permit to Discharge
Pollutants to Surface Waters (Permit No. MA0003557, January 30, 2020)

Dear Ms. Fleming:

We have reviewed the comments submitted on behalf of Holtec Decommissioning International,
LLC (“Holtec), on August 31, 2023, regarding the Department of Environmental Protection’s
Tentative Determination to Deny Holtec’s request to modify the surface water discharge permit
referenced above. In those comments Holtec refers to a permit issued by the Division of Water
Pollution Control on January 8, 1969. We would like to provide Holtec the opportunity to
supplement its application for modification by supplying a copy of the permit it references and
any other state or federal permits issued for wastewater discharges from Pilgrim Nuclear Power
Station in 1971 or earlier that are reflected in Holtec’s records. Please send any such
supplemental materials to my attention by November 13, 2023.

If you should have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at
lealdon.langley@mass.gov.

Thank you,

y@ﬁf\@@)/

Lealdon Langley, Director
Division of Watershed Management

This information is available in alternate format. Please contact Melixza Esenyie at 617-626-1282.
TTY# MassRelay Service 1-800-439-2370
MassDEP Website: www.mass.gov/dep
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